

Park House, 75 Lovibonds Avenue, Orpington Kent BR6 8EP Web: www.PinkRibbonFoundation.org.uk Email: Enquiries @PinkRibbonFoundation.org.uk Telephone: 01689 858877

Sally-Jane Cryer Headteacher Unity College Towneley Holmes Burnley Lancashire BB11 3DF

27th February 2013

Dear Ms Cryer

I am writing to you to say a big thank you for the cheque the foundation has just received from Unity College. And so please accept our thanks for the wonderful sum of £964.72 raised for us by the college and students.

May we offer our appreciation for your gift for our work at the Foundation.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Prince
Chair of the Trustees